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REGULAR MEETING APRIL 3, 1989

The regular meeting postponed from March 27 was called to
order at 7:51 p.m.. by Chairman Tim Courtney. Also present
were Connie Reed, Marg Knoll, Tom Totten, Gene Palmreuter,
and Jerry Trinklein. Janet McClintock was absent.

Motion for approval of the agenda as presented by Chairman
Courtney was made by Knoll, seconded by Totten. Motion
carried.

Discussion was held with Jon Mersman (replacing Cindy
Ehrlich for a few months) as to what materials he needs to
send us. (Mersman is county planning director.) Discussion
on amending the master plan for future commercial use on
Birch Run Road between Dixie Highway and Gera Road, areas
for multiple family housing and definitions of garages.
Mersman will be present at the July 24 meeting.

Discussion was held with the John Bierleins as to the
subdivision they are proposing to build. Motion by
Totten, supported by Knoll that the commission recommend
tentative preliminary plat approval to the township board.
Motion carried.

Motion by Marg Knoll, supported by Trinklein to adjourn
at 9:11. Motion carried.

Connie Reed, secretary
Birch Run Planning Commission




